
 
Newchurch Community Primary School 

 

27th  June 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 2  SEA LIFE AQUARIUM, MANCHESTER MONDAY 15TH JULY 2019 

 
Mrs Conreen would like their class to visit Sea Life Aquarium, Manchester on Monday 15th July 

as part of their science topic about habitats. The cost of the trip is £16.This is a voluntary 
contribution but if parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the trip/activity. 
Please sign the permission slip below for your child to attend and pay on Parent Pay.  

The children will be leaving school at 9.30am and shall return to school at approximately 

3.15pm  

As the trip will be a full day, a fully disposable packed lunch will be provided unless you 

choose to supply your own (please tick the box below if your child will be bringing 
their own packed lunch on the day) . Please let school know if your child has a food 
allergy that you have not already made us aware of. 

 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask Mrs Conreen 

Please would you detach the completed reply slip below and return it to school by Friday 5th 
July 2019. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

 
 

Mrs S Lawrenson 
Headteacher 

 

 
YEAR 2  SEA LIFE AQUARIUM, MANCHESTER MONDAY 15TH JULY 2019 

 
I would / would not like my child ……………………………………………..……………………….……….…………………………… 

to take part in the above visit: 

I have paid £16 on Parent Pay  

                           Pupil premium 

 I will provide my child with a packed lunch  

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………………… Date ………………………….………..…… 

Please print name. …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………………………  

I am able to accompany Y2 on the trip and I am happy to help with a group of children that may not 

include my child. 

I am willing to help (Please tick as appropriate) 

Yes 

No  

All trips require a parent/child ratio and this differs for each year group so not all parents/carers that offer to help will always be 
needed. If you are not required to help on this occasion may I take the opportunity to thank you for your kind offer and your 
continued support. All parents/carers who have offered to help will be notified by our text message service. 


